
Parent Forum 
Tuesday 3rd November 7.30pm via MS Teams 

 
2nd Lockdown 
The guidance for schools during the second national lockdown is not expected to significantly impact 
our school. Children can attend full time as normal and wraparound care remains open. 
 
Christmas is not cancelled! 
We will aim to keep Christmas as special as possible in school. Children will have Christmas dinner, 
Christmas jumper day, an in school pantomime experience and they will still prepare their Christmas 
service to share with you. Ash and Oak classes will be sending home narrated Powerpoints of their 
prayers and songs. Pine class will be sharing a short nativity play. More details coming soon. 
 
Reading 
It is always important to read with your child and listen to them read regularly. We expect children 
to read at home 5 times per week and for this to be recorded in their reading records or home 
learning diaries. This could be listening to you reading them a story or reading aloud to you.  
 
Catch up Premium 
An overview of the school’s catch up premium plan was shared. The school has been allocated 
£1820 of government funding. This will be used to fund training in ‘Back on Track’ teaching materials 
across the school and additional teacher support for maths and English one day per week in Pine and 
Oak classes. There is also an after school maths group for some KS2 children.  
 

 
 



 
 
Support for more-able children 
We have more-able pupils in year groups across the school. These children are being supported 
through our catch up funding groups. We are also planning extension and enrichment activities for 
these children later in the year, including Shakespeare and STEM workshops.  
 
Zones of Regulation 
We have introduced a resource across the school called the Zones of Regulation. It helps children to 
recognise their different feelings and learn about strategies to regulate their emotions. We hope it 
will be a good resource for supporting children’s mental wellbeing. We are using ‘Inside Out’ 
characters to help children recognise different feelings.  
 

 


